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NOTICE OF REVISED SPECIAL
VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING

The Board of Education of the Cleveland Heights — University Heights City
School District will hold a Special virtual meeting on Tuesday, June 22, 2021
beginning at 4:30 p.m. The meeting will serve as a Special session to
acknowledge the second reading of a Board policy, and to approve
personnel items, as well as to conduct any other business that may be
lawfully considered at that time.

The school board meeting will be live-streamed on our District's YouTube

channel at httgs:llwww.youtube.comlCHUHSchools.

A. SCOTT GAINER
DATED: JUNE 18, 2021 CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
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